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El Tinterito, 2008 
 

 
He comes to us where we live, 

He loves us as we are, 

Our hearts are His birthplace, 

Our lives are His home. 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!! 
 

 
 
HAVE YOU HEARD? 

 

THANK YOU, BECKY CLARK!!  Becky has been our Super Superb Secretary for 
the Secrcretariat for many years now and has resigned her post to rest a while.  
Thank you Becky, we will miss you. 
 
Election Results:  Elections were held during the business meeting session of the 
Fall Grand Ultreya held in October. The following were  elected: 

Kathy Hunt stepped up to the plate and volunteered to follow in Becky’s 
   footsteps and was duly elected Secretary of the Secretariat . 
Janet Thorp was re-elected as Training Director to continue the 
   fabulous job she is doing with the Staff Training School.  
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Snail mail is gone!  
The El Tintero and El Tinterito, your “What’s Going On” newsletter, will be 
distributed only by email notification that a new edition has been placed on the 
website (ntls.org) for you to read and catch up on all your 4th Day family and 
activities going on in our community.  Printing and mailing costs have risen to the 
point that your Secretariat decided that we should eliminate these costs.  Each  
one of you who has email access is asked to spread the word to those you know 
who do not have email access and see that a copy is printed and placed on your 
church bulletin board. 
 
 

SPONSOR  SOMEONE  GOD IS  CALLING  TO  VdC 
  

 

Via de Cristo is a very special gift and blessing to walk more closely with Jesus 
that has been given to us.  In turn we should share His blessing with others – 
that’s His command to us.  A Via de Cristo  weekend is the perfect time to send 
someone you love to spend a whole weekend walking and visiting with Jesus and 
the 4th Day  family.   
 

 Perhaps the weekend coming up right after Easter is the right weekend for 
your friend or loved one to go to Via de  Cristo and share in this special love.  
Let's all get busy right away, answer our call from Jesus, and have a full house 
for #77.  
 

The deadline for Weekend #77 registration is April 6, 2008.   Registration forms 
and instructions for registering can be found on our website at http://ntls.org. 
 
 

KEEP  YOUR  REPORTER  HATS  ON: 
 

Send in your emails sharing your 4th Day stories, the activities of your group 
reunions, your ultreyas, your churches, study groups and special events with all 
the 4th Day  community.   
 

If any of these activities are open to visitors or new members please give us this 
information.  Give the activity, the address of the event, the date and the time 
and a brief overview of the agenda                                                                                                                             
 

To share your stories or news with all of us, please email your news or stories to 
Nelia (Mom)Thorp at youreltinterito@aol.com . Please include your name, church 
affiliation, and Weekend #. If you wish to remain anonymous indicate that, so 
that the editor will not include that information in the newsletter.  

http://ntls.org
mailto:youreltinterito@aol.com
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COMMUNITY  EVENTS  COMING  YOUR  WAY: 

 

Here’s your chance to tell everyone about your church activities such as fund 
raisers, your small group and/or ultreya activities such as placemat parties, study 
groups, and reunion groups. 
  

Pot Luck & Ultreya Meeting – 1st Saturday of Each Month - 5:00 p.m  
       Calvary Lutheran Church, 7620 Baker Blvd, N. Richland Hills, TX 76118 
           All 4th Day Community Members Welcome 
 

Staff Training School - January 24, 2009 - 9:30 a.m.–5:00 p.m.  
         Place:  Faith Lutheran Church, 6000 Morriss Rd., Flower Mound, TX 75028 
   We will meet in the church building in the the gathering room 
   To Register:  Send your name, address, email address, phone #,  

  weekend #, and church affiliation to Nelia (Mom) Thorp at         
  npthorp@aol.com as soon as possible, 
 
  

A SHARED  FAVORITE “ELECTION”  EMAIL  

Top 10 Predictions No Matter Who Wins the Election 

1.  The Bible will still have all the answers. 
2.  Prayer will still work. 
3.  The Holy Spirit will still move. 
4.  God will still inhabit the praises of His people. 
5.  There will still be God-anointed preaching. 
6.  There will be singing of praise to God. 
7.  God will still pour out blessings upon His people. 
8.  There will still be room at the Cross. 
9. Jesus will still love you, 
10. Jesus will still save the lost when they come to him. 

 
And God approves this message! 

 
Isn’t It Great To Know Who Is Really In Control?!! 

mailto:npthorp@aol.com
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Palanca doesn’t have to end with your Weekend 

Hop Aboard and Pray with the 4th Day Family Palanca Team!  
   

FOR HEALING              FOR GUIDANCE  & BLESSINGS         FOR THANKSGIVING 

Emily                             Barack Obama & his administration Mom T. 
Linda                             Safe holiday travel for our families  
Anita           Jake  
Dennis         Hazel         
            Christopher-safety in Iraq 
 
 
If you wish to be included on the prayer list, email your name, your Weekend #, 
and which category to place your name under to youreltinterito@aol,com 
 
In order to keep the prayers current and applicable the list will be started anew with 
each edition of the El Tinterito.   You will receive email notices of the deadlines for 
adding or renewing your name on the prayer list. 
 
 
STILL NEED TO ADDRESS YOUR CHRISTMAS CARDS? 
 
   Here’s a little motivation for you!!   
  

My Christmas List is more 
than just a way to keep track of 
the special people God has brought 
into my life to love. 
 
It’s like a treasured scrapbook 
filled with pleasant memories 
of all the times God has answered prayer 
through friends and family. 


